INSTRUCTOR INJURY: Should an instructor get injured while teaching a class or doing any work related responsibilities on campus, the workman’s compensation insurance may cover some expenses.  The injury must be reported to the PAC director immediately.  Also, the university accident form for faculty and staff must to be completed immediately.  Questions can be directed to the Health Science Business Center on the 4th floor of Snell and to the director of PAC, and/or to the SAIF office in Kerr Administration Building.  If it is an emergency situation, the PAC office must be contacted immediately.  Even if it is not an emergency, the director must be notified within 24 hours.  If possible substitute instructors should to be contacted to cover classes if the employee cannot continue. There are very specific guidelines outlined by the SAIF office.  If the injury does fall under the guidelines for Workman’s Compensation, the doctor and the SAIF Office will determine when the instructor may return to work, either fully or with a restricted workload.   In all circumstances the employee should be careful about returning to activity and make every effort to avoid further injury.
Further questions can be found at http://oregonstate.edu/admin/hr/benefits/wc
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